
From:  Penny Safranek <penelopechalence@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/29/2020 02:57:36 PM

To:  Barbara Shifren <bshifren@mhfla.org>; mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Culver City Senior Housing recommendation
 

Dear  Mindy,
I  am so  grateful  to  have affordable  housing here in Culver  City   and in an area near to  the theatre   where  I do most of my 
work. 
Culver City  Senior  Housing  has  been  my  home for over  5 years,   and  I  have  found it to be exceptionally maintained, with
beautiful  fragrant bushes surrounding  the building,   a large common area  where   T'ai Chi  and crafts  are offered,  laundry, 
parking  and a resource  director connecting  the residents to  the community  outside.
Safe and beautiful and so nice to be here!
Thank you,
Penny  Safranek
107
5166 Sepulveda Blvd.


